
 

                 Coast Meridian Elementary School  
                        8222 - 168A Street, Surrey, BC  V4N 4T8  Tel: (604) 574-6036  Fax: (604) 574-8126 
            September 9, 2020 
Coast Meridian Families; 
 
The following information is for families with children returning to full time in class instruction.  If your are in the 
blended program, further communication will be sent to you on Friday.   

As mentioned in previous messages, we have one-hour orientation sessions Thursday Sept. 10 and Friday Sept. 11. 
As a reminder,  
 Grade 1-4 students will attend 9:00-10:00  
 Grade 5-7 students will attend 11:00-12:00  
 Kindergarten Group A attends Thursday 12:30-2:30  
 Kindergarten Group B Group B attends Friday 12:30-1:30. 

There are designated areas for meeting outlined on the map below.  When you bring your child to the designated area, 
please make sure to keep 2 metre distance from other families, students and staff.  The teachers will be holding a sign 
indicating the starting letter of student LAST names to indicate where to go.  For example, Grade 1 A-Fr  or Grade 4 Ka-S 
– please help your child find the designated line up and stand two metres apart from other students in that line.  The 
teacher will take the group to the classroom for the hour and will return your child to the same spot for pick up after the 
session.  We will use the same drop off and pick up procedure on Friday.   Although some families may have been in 
each other’s bubbles during this time, at school all students/families/staff need to maintain physical distancing until our 
learning cohorts are determined on Monday.  Thank you for your cooperation.    
*Although masks are not required for students, we do have disposable masks for this week if requested.  The reusable 
masks were on back order and will arrive in the next week.  Children may also use masks from home if desired.  Masks 
are optional for students at this time. We will maintain physical distancing during orientation sessions. 

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow.   
Amber Flanagan, Principal  

 


